
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are so pleased that you are interested in joining us as a volunteer to help keep  

this wonderful house open and available to future generations. 

Please give us the following few details and pass the form to the person who gave it 

to you, post it to F.A.O.  VRSC  Little Hall, Market Place, Lavenham, CO10 9QZ  or 

email  it  to recruit@littlehall.org.uk. 

                        Take a look at our website www.littlehall.org.uk  

        Name:  

 

       Address: 

 

 

       Phones:    

 

       Email: 

Other information, eg, past work experience; particular interests or skills.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you. We look forward to meeting you 

 

 

Land line:     mobile: 
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